9770 Culver Boulevard, Culver City, California 90232

Notice of Cancellation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sustainability Subcommittee Meeting,
scheduled for Wednesday October 18, 2017, has been cancelled and will be
rescheduled for a future date.

1 Wharids D. HerBertstn, PJE & LS
ﬁf Director of P@@ﬁork & City Engineer

Culver City Employees take pride in effectively providing the highest levels of service to enrich the quality of life for the community by building on
our tradition of more than seventy-five years of public service, by our present commitment, and by our dedication to meet the challenges of the
future.
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